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To whom it may concern,

I am writing in response to the proposed plans to the south of
As a resident of

Warrington.
ﬂGrappenhall, I am deeply concerned

about the significant changes that have been proposed. Since becoming
homeowners in F it has taken my husband and I [} years to finally
afford to live in this part of Warrington to now be told that we

otentially will have some kind of transport Iink—
h We are just about to remortgage and use the equity in our

ouse to extend to our growing family, but with the proposed plans, our
house value is likely to plummet and we will not have any equity, never
mind be able to afford to move elsewhere in the area. We are appalled
at the thought of this being done to us after years of struggling and

striving get to our 'forever home'. How dare this be taken away from
us.

I understand the government agenda for growth and need for housing
for a growing population, however, how can houses in the proposed
areas of Grappenhall be even affordable for those who need it? It
appears, once again, to be all about money. And we are the ones who
will suffer.

P ! - <boluely
evastated to have such changes forced upon us, especially where

greenbelt land will also be used and where there are other areas of the
country that could be used just as easily.

The air pollution in Warrington is already at worrying levels - how can
plans be put in place to make this even worse? It is ludicrous. Once

spollt by developers.

I sincerely hope all of the residents concerns are being taken very
seriously and we are listened to for a fair outcome.






